
 
 

6/21 WEEKLY UPDATE FROM MS.LOBATO 

Good morning! 

Happy Fathers day to all the fathers and those that fill that role- just as important. 

Here we are at the end of the school year and what a year we had- Congratulations to all of you, 
students and families. This was a tough year and you all worked through these obstacles one way 
or another. We look forward to the new school year back in person as we have pre-COVID with 
hybrid or remote not an option at this time. Should this change I will let you know. 

The building will be closed 6/24-7/5 and reopen on 7/6. Staff will have limited access to e-mail 
during that time. 

6/22-Living environment Regents 
6/23- Algebra Regents 

Currently we cannot release scores of the English Regents but once we are allowed to we will do 
so. 

A big CONGRATULATIONS to our graduating seniors. This was a tough year working through 
remote and making sure all of your requirements are met so you can keep your goal of 
graduating. If you made it through this you can get through anything. Also a shout out to your 
teachers and support staff who helped you every step of the way- we know you were not shy in 
asking for help and they were not shy about checking in with you to make sure you stay on track. 
We wish you the best of everything in all you do. Please know that we are always here if you 
need anything or just want to come visit. We look forward to seeing you on the 24th! 

Summer school will start on July 6th @ 9:00 am to 12:15. Ms. Smith and Ms. Askin will send 
out Calendly links so you can make an appt for your schedule. There will be a hybrid option as 
well as in person. Be on the look out for that. 

As always if you have any questions please let me know. 

Thank you for a great year! 

Donna Lobato 

 


